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CITY COLLEGE OF SAN FRANCISCO ANNOUNCES DR. MARK ROCHA AS 
LEAD CANDIDATE FOR CHANCELLOR  

 
Board of Trustees to vote on June 22 

 

SAN FRANCISCO – City College of San Francisco (CCSF) is pleased to announce that it has 

selected Dr. Mark Rocha as the lead candidate for chancellor at CCSF. The board will vote on his contract 

in open session on Thursday, June 22, and if ratified, Dr. Rocha would assume District leadership on  

July 1. 

 “We are impressed with Dr. Rocha’s qualifications and experience in higher education,” said 

Thea Selby, President of the Board of Trustees. “Throughout the open forums and search process, Dr. 

Rocha consistently received high rankings from our constituency groups, particularly our students.” 

Dr. Rocha most recently worked as the Senior Program Manager in the New York Governor’s 

Office of Storm Recovery (GOSR). He previously served as Superintendent and President of Pasadena 

City College, as President at West Los Angeles College, and as Associate Dean and tenured faculty at Cal 

State Northridge. Dr. Rocha received a Ph.D. in English from the University of Southern California, an 

M.S. in Engineering from California State University, Fullerton, and a bachelor’s degree from Villanova 

University. 

About City College of San Francisco 

For more than 80 years, City College of San Francisco (CCSF) has been the region’s premiere 

public, two-year community college. Since its founding in 1935, City College has evolved into a  



	
 

multicultural, multi-campus community college that is one of the largest in the country. CCSF offers 

courses in more than 50 academic programs, over 100 occupational disciplines and features an award- 

winning athletics program. CCSF strives to provide an accessible, affordable, and high quality education 

to all its students.  
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